
Reading Counts - Student Login 
 
Good Morning Parents of K-5th Students, 
 
I hope our families are all staying safe and healthy. 
 
I also hope everyone is staying engaged with their teachers while we continue down the path of 
distance learning. 
 
Here is the link to use the Reading Counts program and to take tests on books the students have 
read. 
 
https://h100007629.education.scholastic.com/HMHCentralGateway/ 
HMH Central 
 
All students received their usernames and passwords with their work packets last Monday. The 
username is the first letter of the student’s first name followed by the first 3 letters of the last 
name. The password is the same as used for the student’s Gmail account. 
 
The other important link is below. 
 
To find out if a book is an RC book, click 
here https://readingcountsbookexpert.tgds.hmhco.com/bookexpert/default.asp?UID=EAD7A92D64A6449
8B77D0095F8030DB8&subt=0&Test=NA. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you, 
Bob Fleming 
 


